
             

             

   

 

 

    

 

  

 

        April 27, 2020 

 

 

       

Dear Ms. Sassower, 

 

On April 20, 2020, we received your FOIL request. 

 

Your request will be processed as soon as possible. We will update you as to the status of your 

request in the near future. 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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